
MOTION 

The Board of Harbor Commissioners is anticipated to approve at its meeting of March 30 
several agreements for as-needed air quality services at the Port. The current agreements are set 
to expire on April 6. However, extensions of the new contracts cannot be executed until after the 
April 19 Council meeting concludes due to the Council's March 28 to April 7 recess. 

All the involved firms providing services support the Harbor Department with the 
implementation of the CAAP including: identifying new and emerging emission reduction 
technologies; preparation of health risk assessments for CEQA; assisting with the atmual Port-wide 
emissions inventory and grant writing. 

Due to the timing issues of the Harbor Department, immediate action is needed for the 
Council to waive review of the above action in order that the service contracts may go into effect 
prior to the April 6 termination date of the existing contracts. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that pursuant to Section 245(b) of the Los Angeles City Charter, 
the Council hereby RESOLVE to. waive review of the anticipated action of the Board of Harbor 
Commissioners to approve personal services agreements with Burns & Mcdonnell Engineering 
Company, Inc.; Ensafe Inc.; ICF Incorporated, LLC; Ramboll US Consulting, Inc.; 
Starcrest Consulting Group, LLC; and Tetra Tech, Inc. for as-needed air quality services,~ as 
further detailed in the text of this Motion. 

Councilman, 15th District 

SECONDED BY: ~%.4 
I { 

ak 

MAR 2 2· 2023 




